COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO

S e BISP0 ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE
Matthew P. Pontes County Administrative Officer

June 6, 2024

San Luis Obispo

Local Agency Formation Commission
1042 Pacific Street, Suite A

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

RE: LAFCO NO. 2-R-24 - Dissolution of San Simeon Community Service District
Dear Mr. Fitzroy:

This letter is to notify the San Luis Obispo Local Agency Commission (LAFCO) that the County has
reviewed the referral for LAFCO File No. 2-R-24 Dissolution of San Simeon Community Services
District (SSCSD) and this letter transmits the County’s comments on the application and the
application process.

The SSCSD’s application proposes that the County assume all existing SSCSD responsibilities and
liabilities. As LAFCO's referral letter states, this will require extensive review and analysis, as well
as a formal decision of the County Board of Supervisors. The County formally requests that
LAFCO pause consideration of the SSCSD’s application for dissolution to allow the County time to
review, analyze, as well as allow the County Board of Supervisors time to agendize a discussion
on the SSCSD’s request.

Sincerely,

Nldﬂ; (.

Matthew P. Pontes
County Administrator
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